
  

Notice of Meeting Date Change 
Planning Commission  

 

 

 

This notice is to inform you that the Wednesday, November 9, 2022 regular meeting date of the 
Planning Commission has been rescheduled.  The new meeting date of the Planning Commission will be 
Wednesday, November 2, 2022, at 7:00pm in the South Room of the Watertown Charter Township Hall.  
Agenda and other materials will be posted on the township’s website at www.WatertownTownship.com 
as they become available.   

Please contact the Clerk’s department or the Planning and Zoning department with any questions, at 
517-626-6593.  

Posted:  10/10/22 AP 

  

http://www.watertowntownship.com/

